
Parent Bulletin 26th January 2024 

Our weekly mission 

 

This week in assembly we have remembered victims of the holocaust in preparation for 

Holocaust Memorial Day on 27th January. We have reflected on Jesus’ message of inclusivity 

and how we can use our words, which are powerful, for good. 

Attendance  

Attendance this week is above the national average, thank you to all parents and carers for 

supporting us in our mission to have excellent attendance as a school community. If your 

child is struggling with their attendance please contact school to speak to someone so that 

the school can support you. Over 650 pupils had 100% attendance this week – which is 

amazing! 

Pupil Leadership 

 week Mrs Preston will meet with the pupil leadership team to gather pupil voice about 

school life so that we can listen and respond to what the children are telling us about their 

experiences in school. Each half term we are collecting pupil voice from all pupils so that we 

can continue to develop as a school community ensuring that our pupils are safe, happy and 

achieve well. The selection process for next year’s pupil leadership team will begin after the 

year 10 mock examinations in April. 

Acheievement 

Y7 - Joshua P 
Y8 - Faith B 
Y9 - Jessica-Mae B 
Y10 - Caitlin D 



Y11 - Reece D 
 
 
Resilience Recognition Winner: 
 
Year 10- Oliver S  
 
Well done everyone you have won a queue jump for next week! 
 
Consultation on new school day 

I hope that you have received my letter about proposed changes to the school day, if you 

have not read this letter please find it here: 

https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/application/files/2217/0610/5382/Community_C

onsulation_on_Proposed_Changes_to_the_school_day.pdf 

Thank you to parents and carers who have responded with helpful questions and 

comments. I wanted to ensure that you are aware that the extension to form time is 

intentional and will lead to an increase in curriculum time for key subjects. The proposed 

form time plan will include PSHE, which is currently taught in one of the five periods of the 

school day, this means that we can increase the teaching of other subjects in the place of 

PSHE as this will be allocated to form time. In addition we have ambitious plans for whole 

school reading, literacy, numeracy and formation which will all take place during this 

extended form time. 

Our social media:  

Instagram @allsaintscc_2023 

Twitter@allsaintsccduk 

Key Dates: 

1st February Year 9 Parents Evening 

https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/application/files/3317/0609/3591/Year_9_Parent

s_Evening_Letter.pdf 

Year 10 retreats 31st Jan – 7th Feb 

Tuesday 30th January Respect Me workshops in school 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Ms Gilligan 
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